
Music Programs 
 

This year our lovely music 
teacher, Mrs. Cooper is 
preparing students for 

concerts at Bartlett High 
School. Be sure to save the 

date! 
 

Primary Grades – December 
6th, 2018 @ 7pm 

 

Intermediate Grades – 
March 6th, 2019 @ 7pm 

School News 
         REMINDER - At this months PTH meeting any parent 
that attends will bring home a special $10 feather buck to 
their child. I promise you, your child will be SUPER excited 
about that buck! Please know children are welcome to 
attend the PTH meeting.  
 
Special Shout Out to some of our 3rd Graders - Julia K, 
Madelyn B, Ricardo M, and Nathan S brought in books from 
home and started a lending library in our upstairs stairway. 
They wanted 2nd and 3rd graders to participate in the library 
so they shared their idea. Students have been checking out 
books this week and we are excited to see what this 
develops into! Way to be innovative, Julia, Madelyn, Ricardo,  
     and Nathan! 
 

       Thank you to the parents who have contacted me to    
    volunteer their time in the lunchroom. I have set up some 
interviews for next week and I am hoping we will have our 
positions filled soon. We do appreciate your support and 
patience while we are looking for candidates. 
 

Parent teacher conferences are at the end of the month. Be 
on the look out for notification from your child's teacher 
regarding time slots. 
 

If your daughter is in first grade and interested in becoming a 
Girl Scout be sure to check out the attached flyer. 
 

Columbus Day is Monday and schools will be closed. We 
hope you enjoy your time with your families. We hope your 
           weekend is OUT OF THIS WORLD!!!! 
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Monthly PBIS Events 
 
Cool Tools – Cool Tools are mini 
lessons targeted to social emotional 
learning. The PBIS team uses school 
wide data to determine the area of 
focus and then lessons are provided 
to teachers for their classroom 
instruction. This month we will be 
learning: 

 

SWAP – Stop, Walk Away, and 
Problem Solve – week of October 8th 

 

Awesomely Different – week of 
October 22nd 

 

October 19th   
Super Star Reader 

Students can pay 15 Feathers    
to read to another  

class. 
 



Candy Bar Bingo 
Be sure and join the PTH 
and Hawk Hollow Staff 
for Candy Bar Bingo on 
October 12th. It is sure to 
be a great night, full of 
candy and laughs.  
 

The event begins at 6pm 
which is typically dinner 
time for families. We 
have that covered for 
you! Rosati’s will deliver 
pizza to the building for 
the event and a 
percentage of proceeds 
will go back to Hawk 
Hollow! 
 

              Pizza, Candy, and     
              Bingo! What a  
               Friday night!!! 

Important Dates 
 

October 8th – No school 
October 10th – Walk or Bike To 
School Day 
October 11th – 3rd and 6th grade 
CoGat testing 
October 12th – Candy Bar Bingo 
6pm-8pm; Rosati’s Dine Out Night 
Pizza will be delivered to the 
building if you come to Candy Bar 
Bingo. 
October 17th – PTH meeting 6pm-
7pm 
October 25th –  Institute Day and 
Evening Parent Teacher Conferences 
October 26th – No School/All Day 
Parent Teacher Conferences 
October 30th – 5th Grade Field Trip 
October 31st  - Halloween 
 

Nurse Notes 
Flu season is here and it is our goal to 
maintain the health of all our 
students.  With your help, this can 
happen.  Attendance is monitored 
daily by the nurse to evaluate trends 
and illnesses.  With this information, 
we can evaluate if there is a higher 
incidence of particular symptoms in a 
class and also whether or not special 
cleaning needs to be done in a 
classroom.  It is very important that 
when you call the attendance line, you 
state the student’s specific symptoms 
– fever, cough, sore throat, etc.  If your 
child has a fever, please state what  
the temperature is, if you know.  
Thank you for helping us keep our 
student healthy! 

 

Walk or Bike To School 
 

On Wednesday, October 10th we are 
participating in the Walk to School Day Event. 
Many schools in our district and surrounding 
districts are participating in this event to support 
healthy life styles. It is important for every 
individual to get a daily dose of exercise. This 
helps to prevent a variety of different health 
problems.  
 
We are encouraging our students to walk or ride 
their bikes to school. Our staff are excited to 
participate in this event with our students and  
   their families. We will see you out in the  
    neighborhood. 
 


